
Worlebury St. Paul’s Friends and PTA 
Outcomes of  21/07/16  meeting 

 
Present  : Marie Daynes, Victoria Pratt, Vicky Parr, Alvin Jeffs, Sarah Holland, Miranda Pincott, 

Sophy Booker and Kate Gill. 
 

Apologies :  Natasha Pester, Cath Halford and Laura Shaw.. 

 

Financial  statement  (Marie): 

 Total funds app. £6000 

 Rollover balance for classes (2015-16) yet to be paid 

 £250 for each class 2015-16 to be paid 

 Treat Friday to mid-March has had a profit of £774.01 ; 

 Marie to finalise figures with Ken before his ‘retirement’ 
 

Review of 2015 - 16  (All)  : 
 Quiz and Curry  -  very successful (possibly in Terrm 3 2017) 

 Ball  -  successful, but needs a lot of work 

 Christmas Fayrei  -  best ever 

 Christmas cards/tea towels and hoodies  -  worth repeating 

 Cake sale  -  easy to set up and worth doing again 

 Easter Tea Party         ditto 

 End of Term 6 would be best time 

 Film Night  -  very successful.  Sensible three times a year (early November,February and June)  
Thanks to staff. 

 Royal Picnic  -  tremendous success.  More involvement from community and Church than school, 
which was partly the object. 

 Treat Friday and School Uniform sales – continue to be successful 

 
PA System (Michelle) : 

 Still appears to be prohibitive    

 Some better PA necessary for plays, assemblies and sports 
 

 Action :  Detailed discussion at next meeting 
 

  

Proposed events for T1 and T2  (All) 

 
 Coffee morning (to double up with HT’s coffee morning ?) after Service in T1 

 Car Boot/Table Top sale in September/October  -   £10 per table / £15 for traders 
Refreshments including bacon rolls 
Saturday morning 

Leftovers to Hospice 

 Action :  Kate to arrange (Facebook page)  /  Alvin to Parentmail to warn parents now 
 

 Ladies Pamper Night  -  T1 or T2 

 Action : Natasha to arrange 



 Christmas cards/tea towels 

 Action : Sophy to start arrangements / review at next meeting 
  

 Y6 Hoodies  -  Plan for January to get best use 

 Action : discuss details at next meeting 
  

 Film Night  -  November 

 Action  :  Michelle,Alvin and Vicky to arrange 
  

 Christmas Fayre  -  December 9th. (Dec. 2nd is Staff Social) 

 Action : Discuss details at next meeting 
 

 
Enterprise (Michelle) : 

 

 Best in Term 1 of new academic year 

 Children to be fully involved 

 Projects will be identified and FriendsPTA approached for ‘start-up’ funds 

 Action :  Discuss at next meeting 
 
 

Class reps. : 
 

 YR  -  need rep.  Y1  -  VP  Y2  -  need rep.  Y3  -  MD/SB 
 

Y4  -  AS   Y5  -  need rep.  Y6  -  CH ?? 
 

 
 

Next meeting :             9.00   Staff Room  Friday 23rd. September 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                           
Tabi Fisher has asked that we use “Christmas” instead of “Xmas” as “Xmas” has unpleasant implications for the Church.  I 
have said this is no problem.  I’ll remind everyone in September.  AJ 


